
Project Update 
2021 Road Resurfacing Project 

 
Date: 12/3/21 
 
The contractor has completed nearly all major work items on both streets.  Next week 
he will be finishing the driveway conforms and asphalt berms on both streets.  At this 
time the contractor anticipates completing the road striping the week of December 13th. 
 
 
Road Closures for next week: 

• The contractor anticipates  Moraga Road will be Closed (Thursday and Friday) in 
the Southbound direction from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm.   The closure begins at Saint 
Mary’s Road and will extend to the City limits with the Town of Moraga.  Access 
will be permitted to properties between Saint Mary’s Road and Old Jonas Hill 
Road via Hamlin Road.  Non-emergency vehicles will not be permitted past Old 
Jonas Hill Road and will be turned around.  A detour will be in place directing 
traffic down Saint Mary’s Road to Rheem Boulevard and back to Moraga Road.  
Travel delays should be expected. 
 

• Lane closures will be in effect on Reliez Valley Road from Rossi to Pleasant Hill 
Road Monday through Friday. Delays in travel time should be expected. 
 

 
Questions regarding this project may be directed to Matt Luttropp, Engineering Services 
Manager at 925-299-3247 or emailed to mluttropp@ci.lafayette.ca.us 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Engineering Services Manager, City of Lafayette 
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